Document 2

From:

To: Office Davis; "Rachel

Cc:

Subject:
Date:
Attachments:

FW: Email Correspondence from Matt Tukaki

Sunda|| 25 Jull 2021 8:07:10 im

Tena Koutou Nga Minita Paremata Aotearoa,

Under MP Parliamentary Priviledge | forward details of the most abusive emails that I've ever
received in my lifetime from Mr Matthew Tukaki formerly of the NZ Maori Council and also other
members of NZ Maori Council who supported Mr Tukaki.

Also abusive emails from Mr Tukaki to Hon Sir Eddie Durie former distinctive High Court Judge
and Principal Lawyer to NZ Maori Council Donna Hall acting on behalf of Woodward Law.
Including abusive emails to senior respected Rangatira throughout our NZ Maori Council Maori
Communities in Aotearoa.

| call upon Minister Kelvin Davis to veto immediately the appointment of Matthew Tukaki as the
Ministerial Appointment of Hon. Kelvin Davis as Chair of Oranga Tamariki.

Mr Tukaki Ministerial appointment as Executive Director is not and was not supported by the full
NZ Maori Council or the full NZ Maori Executive in which | was member at the time.

| warned an official of Minister Kelvin Davis that Mr Tukaki was not the appointed spokesperson
on behalf of NZ Maori Council he also was not the Executive Director of NZ Maori Council, when
Mr Davis was last in Nelson in my company and many of our local iwi at Whakatu Marae Nelson.
NZ Maori Council Co-Chairs George Ngatai and Harvey Ruru plus Deputy Chair Anne Kendall are
available to korero with our NZ Maori Council Mangai and Woodward Law NZ Maori Council
Lawyers to discuss this further with our dear Ministers and officials “kanohi ki te kanohi” in
Wellington at the Ministers demand.

The Co-Chairs and Deputy Chair also seek an appointment with Minister Mr Jackson to seek a
pathway and renew our NZ Maori Council Government yearly financial privileges and discuss
issues of concern regarding NZ Maori Council matters, particularly Maori Wardens and other
roles and responsibilities which are carried out under The Maori Community Development Act
1962 and The Regulations of 1963.

We have written to Minister Jackson to seek an Inquiry in relation to discrepancies of
irregularities in some of the District Maori Council Triennial Elections and to date we have had no
response from Minister Jackson. NZ Maori Council are under High Court orders to action the
irregularities within NZ Maori Council Members Manual of 2017 with amendments 2021.

Thank you.

Archdeacon Emeritus Harvey Ruru QSM

0273489715

From: Darsheka Ranchhod <darsheka@mokoia.co.nz>

Sent: Friday, 23 July 2021 9:22 am

To: harveygloria.ruru@gmail.com

Subject: Email Correspondence from Matt Tukaki

Téna koe Harvey

Donna has asked me to forward you copies of the emails sent to yourself, Ta Taihakurei and
Woodward Law. Please see attached.
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Nga mihi

Darsheka Ranchhod (she/her)
Solicitor

On behalf of Donna Hall
Woodward Law
www.woodwardlaw.co.nz
04 560 3680
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